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Georgia3D  was 

formed in 1990 to 

promote, preserve, 

and collect all forms 

of stereo 

photography, both 

past and present. 
 

President: 

Ralph Reiley  

reileys@att.net 

 

Vice President: 

Bill Moll 

whMoll@aol.com 

 

Treasurer/Membership: 

Julia Moor 

 

Secretary: 

Larry moor 

 

Projectionist: 

Larry Moor 

 

Competition Director: 

Steve Panayioto 

Webmaster: 

Steve & Suzanne Hughes 

Newsletter Editor: 

Ralph L. Reiley 

reileys@att.net 

678-772-0935 

Membership Information: 

Information can be obtained 

by calling Ralph Reiley @ 

770-493-1375, 

reileys@att.net 
 

Refocus That Please – By Ralph Reiley 
  

Note that the club formerly known as the 

Atlanta Stereographic Association,  is now 

known as Georgia3D.  We will meet for a 

2nd time in a row at the Chamblee Library 

meeting room located at: 4115 Clairmont 

Rd, Chamblee Ga, 30341, 770-936-1380.  It 

looks like this will be our home for now.  The 

main order of business is that we will start 

collecting dues again to rebuild the treasury.  

We had 19 at the last meeting, a good sign 

that the quarterly meetings seem to be 

working.  This meeting will have a video 

presentation by Ken Kistner, a digital club 

competition, and a 3-D images using picasso. 

After the meeting, we will adjourn to the 

Fortune Cookie for supper.  See page 2 for 

details. 
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 Meeting Schedule: 

11:00 am   Setup 

12:30    Club meeting with Show & Tell 

1:00   3-D Video by Ken Kistner 

2:00   Club Digital Competition (1920 x 1080 format), You can 

   enter the  same four images in the Southern Cross that is 

   closing soon. 

3:00   3-D Images using picasso by Darleen Phillips, using  

   StereoPhotoMaker training. 

4:30   End and Breakdown 

5:30   Supper at Fortune Cookie 

 

Contact Bill Moll at WHMoll@aol.com or 423-702-5779 for more 

information. 
 

 Photo of the Month:  Photo by Robert Howlet circa 1857, of Kingdon Issambard Brunel, 1806-1859, 

noted British Mechanical and Civil Engineer.  There was nothing the man could not build, bridges, tunnels, 

railroads and steam ships. In 1852 work began on the largest steamship ever build, the Great Eastern. The ship 

was intended to be a luxury passenger ship for the England to Australia trade.  A series of accidents and some 

bad press doomed the ship to financial loss.  It was refitted and used to lay the first trans-Atlantic cable in 1860, 

and fate stepped in and the American Civil War prevented this from being a success.  Brunel's impressive 

abilities were often thwarted by his massive ego, he still remains one of the most unique engineers of the 19th 

Century. 
 



             

 

 


